
Safety VBS Procedures

Vacation Bible School is a great way for your kids or family to engage in some good ole outdoor

fun while learning about Jesus! Here is how we will keep you or your kids safe:

Important reminders before coming to VBS:

● Please have your child use the bathroom and wash hands thoroughly before coming.

Bathrooms will be available, when needed.

● If anyone in your household is sick, please keep all children home.

● Each kiddo will need a mask! We have extras if they forget.

● Water bottles! Please provide a water bottle for your kid, and one that they can be

responsible for. Water fountains will be closed.

● Register your kids in the same pod and/or  with a friend pod. Siblings will be kept

together.

During VBS:

● Kids are kids, and we want them to have fun! We will be helping to maintain a physical

distance of 6 feet between other crews.

● Hand sanitizer and kleenex will be available at each rotation.

● Sticker name tags will be provided for each child. They will receive new ones each day at

check-in.

● Most activities will be large motor skills, family games, storytelling, science experiments,
or service projects to do together.  If supplies are needed, there will be clean items and a
place to put used items. No shared supplies.

After VBS:

● Please have your kid wash their hands upon returning home.

● Please let Ann Masica or Pastor Heather know if your child becomes ill after attending

VBS.

What about volunteers?

● Volunteers, like participants, will be wearing a mask at all times.

● Volunteers will have a name tag with their photo on it!

● Volunteers will help keep children physically distanced and safe.

● Volunteers will distribute hand sanitizer after each rotation at each station.

● Volunteers will sanitize each station and any shared objects in between each rotation.

● Volunteers will be in red shirts, easy to ask for help!


